
GHS Morning Announcement 

         Tuesday, April 20, 2021 

 

Please stand for the pledge of allegiance. Pause for everyone to stand  "I pledge allegiance to the flag of 

the United States of America, and to the republic for which it stands, one nation under God, 

indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. 

 

The Media Center will be open all day except for 4th period and closed again from 12:30-
1:30. 
 
The varsity tennis team defeated Wapakoneta last night 5-0.  Jack Marchal and Jiahao Zhang won their 

singles matches and Heath Coomer/Andrew Abell won at doubles.  Wapakoneta forfeited third singles and 

second doubles.  The varsity is now 9-3 on the year. 

 

Cast of the spring theatre production: tonight's rehearsal will run from 3:00 until approximately 5:30. We will 

be in costume all this week. Students and staff, tickets for 12 Incompetent Men and Women are available for 

purchase online. Please visit our club social media pages or see one of our production posters hung around the 

building to access the QR code for the show website.  The site link has also been reposted to Greenville High 

School News.  Show dates are Friday, April 23 at 7 PM and Saturday, April 24 at 2 PM and 7 PM at Memorial 

Hall. 

 

Please check the Class of 2021 group for the link to vote for Prom Court!  Voting will run through 

Thursday, April 22nd! 

 

Prom Tickets are available for purchase during the lunch periods!  $30 per ticket.  Last day to purchase will be 

Friday, April 23rd! 

 

Attention NTHS Seniors! Please bring your NTHS cord money to Mrs. Schoen in room 144 or 
Mr. Eberwein in room 174 this week. Thanks! 
 

Hey ALL you supporters of Darke County Special Olympics. Next Saturday is your chance to come out to 
support them by bringing your friends and family for "A Walk in the Park" Benefit Special Olympics. 
Registration is $10 or you can choose to pick up a sponsor form available in the CT Office.  Saturday, April 
24th, Registration is on the front lawn of the high school... 9 am to 10 am with the walk starting at 10. Raffle 
items will be available as well as  fun things to enjoy while taking the 1 mile stroll through the Park.  
Mark your calendar and we hope to see you there! 

 

Seniors! If you have not submitted your Senior Portrait and Baby picture for the Senior Send-Off and 

Yearbook you have until Friday, April 30th!! We will NOT accept late entries after April 30th!!! You can 

submit a physical or digital copy to either Mrs. Hoover in CT rm. 302 or Miss Hartrum in rm. 203. 

 

 

 



Attention anyone who wants to play football next year:  Helmet fitting by our Riddell representative will take 

place on Thursday April 22nd from 6:00 am till 1:45pm.  Please see him in the equipment room before school, 

during your lunch, during your wave time, or during a study hall if you have one.  Please make sure to get 

fitted.   
 

For lunch today we are serving: Tacos, salad, wrap, yogurt, chicken salad, pb&j pocket, ham & turkey 
pocket, cavatini with roll, spicey chicken sandwich, refried beans, corn, baby carrots, fresh broccoli, side salad 
and a wonderful assortment of fruit.   
There will not be a second chance breakfast on the block schedule days. 
 
 
Staff Absent                   Sub In 
K. Sherman  M. Stachler 
C. Bowers  J. Dillon 
NJROTC  K. Denman 
N. Sharp  R. Tester 
R. Potter  M. Denman 
D. Hardyman  J. Price 
K. Quinn  M. Lehman 


